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December 19, 2024 

Mr. Cale Curtis 
City Manager at City of Margate 
5790 Margate Blvd.  
Margate, Florida 33025 
Via Email: citymanager@margatefl.com 
 
 
Re: Ratification of 2024-2027 Collective Bargaining Agreement    
 
Dear Mr. Curtis, 
 

Please let this letter serve as your official written notification that the PBA 
Lieutenants & Captains ratified the proposed 2024-2027 collective bargaining agreement. 
Please advise the PBA once the agreement has been ratified by the City Commission. 

 
Thank you for your and your team’s hard work. If you have any questions or comments, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

       
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rod Skirvin    
President 
 
RS/jc 
 
 
Cc:  Michael Braverman, Esq. mbraverman@bcpba.org  
 Caroline Saiz, Esq.   CSaiz@wsh-law.com  

PBA Representatives  
 
 


